

TOWN OF LEDYARD

Memorandum:

To: Juliet Hodge, Director of Land Use & Planning

From: Steve Masalin, Public Works Director/Town Engineer

Date: May 11, 2023

Re: 1761 Route 12 (PZ #23-4SUP)

I have reviewed the revised plans and Stormwater Management Report for the subject application. I find that they meet the requirements of the Ordinance 300-017 (Management of Stormwater Runoff).

I also note that with the April 5, 2023 revision, the applicant included measures that satisfy my comments on the original proposal. And though the configuration of the drainage areas for the May 1, 2023 revision changed slightly, the applicant now includes measures that even further attenuate the post-development runoff dynamics.

RECEIVED

WAY 11 2023

LAND USE DEPARTMENT